
If you would like to volunteer to be a helper some Wednesday, we would gladly welcome you!  If you can’t 
commit to being here as a helper but want to help in some way, here are some areas you could serve: 

• Snacks (we give the kids a snack time every Wednesday.  We have about an average of 40 kids here 
each week).

• Life Lesson (we love it when someone comes in as a guest and shares a lesson on something they are 
an “expert” at).

• Crafts (we have done a variety of different crafts from a woodworking month, to a cooking month, to a 
different type of craft each week.  If you know how to do something you think the kids would enjoy, we 
would love to have you do a craft one week with them!) 

Thank you to everyone who helps with this each week!  You are making a big difference!

Kids Club is resuming on 
Wednesday, January 5th (3-5pm)!!

P h o n e : 309-523-2834
E m a i l :  c c c p o r t b y r o n @ g m a i l . c o mUNTIL 7PM
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In two weeks we have our 2nd

annual SLEDDING PARTY!  This 
was a hit last year and the kids 
are still talking about it!  This 
year, we are including your 

whole family in the fun.  Check 
out the details below and mark 

your calendars!


